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This is a great place to fine the best snow around. 
The trip is between Christmas and New Year. 

 
Accommodations at the Oak Ridge Lodge in Pagosa 

Springs, CO. 
 

Trip Captain Lou Moser 918-230-6866 
lmoser883@windstream.net 

December 26 -31 
Only $451 per Person 

mailto:lmoser883@windstream.net
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THE SNOW IS STARTING TO 
FLY!!!  
 
We are now starting the 
month of November, and the 
snow has already started to 
cover the Rocky Mountains!!! 
The forecast is for MORE 
SNOW, BEST CONDITIONS FOR 
SKIING!!! Arapaho Basin was the 
first to open in mid-October. 
Those of you that know this 
Colorado area, it is in the heart 
of ski country, and it may be 
disputed, buté THIS IS THE 
FINEST POWDER TO SKI ON; 
LIGHT, FLUFFY, GLIDES UNDER 
YOUR SKISé COME ON AND 
SIGN UP FOR THE REMAINING 
SPOTS ON THE TRIPS WE HAVE 
TO OFFER. 
 
The September picnic sign-ups 
were a great starté The 
applications that have followed 
in October were added 
assurance that what we are 
offering has VALUE. Some trips 
are still in need of sign-ups. We 
know itõs early, but please 
realize what we as a club have 
at stake concerning deposits 
and obligations. Robert Foster 
has worked hard to make sure 
our trips are priced 
AFFORDABLY so people can 
take advantage of our buying 
power and also our GROUP 
DISCOUNTS FOR LIFT TICKETS 
AND RENTALS. Please look 
ahead in this newsletter to see 
what trips are available and 
see if they fit your travel 
times.  
 
Our general meetings continue 
to be more than what we 
offered in past years. The 
October meeting had an 
Oktoberfest theme with 
everything to go along with it. 
Our November meeting will 
have an Italian flair. Many 
thanks for the Wattõs Flatlandõs 
Group; they have been 
members for some time, and 
the food for October and 
November is because of them. 
PLEASE EXTEND YOUR 

APPRECIATION. 
We have seen a 
surge of new 
membersé 
continue to ask 
your friends to 
join us, and 
reach out to new and unfamiliar 
faces during our meetings. 
Their presence and our being 
a good host will bring the 
growth to the club that we 
have been trying to achieve.   
 
REMEMBER - 2ND TUESDAY 
EVERY MONTH ð 7:00pm @ THE 
SHRINERõS ð 30TH AND 
SHERIDAN ð LOWER LEVEL 
 
This newsletter starts a very 
busy schedule for all of us with 
the holidays. The Christmas 
Party will be coming up, so 
watch for details. The group 
working on this puts forth a lot 
of effort to offer you a great 
party. See what your calendar 
has available, and try to pencil 
us in. 
 
Time can slip away when 
making plans for trips; we have 
family, meetings, events, etc. 
We understand these things 
during the holidays can be more 
important than booking a ski 
trip and coming to meetings. I 
know Iõve said this before, but  
we also want members to 
understand that certain 
deadlines and obligations have 
to be met; if we donõt have 
enough interest in a particular 
trip, then it could be dropped 
from the schedule. Thatõs the 
last thing we want to do, but 
we also need to operate 
responsibly as a club, and look 
at the hard facts.   
 
Check out the website: 
www.tulsaskiclub.com. All of 
our trip captainõs contact and 
trip information is there. 
 
DONõT WAIT TOO LONGé SIGN 
UP OR ASK QUESTIONS NOW!!! 

Presidentõs Column 

By Terry Gordon  

http://www.tulsaskiclub.com
http://www.facebook.com/TulsaSkiClub
mailto:germanjmc1957@gmail.com
mailto:gowriluk@cox.net
file:///C:/Users/Debbie/Documents/Tulsa%20Ski%20Club/Newsletters/2013%20Newsletters/November%202013%20Newsletter/Articles/www.tulsaskiclub.com
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Membership Report  

By Chuck Harrington  

 
Please join me in welcoming the following new members to the Tulsa Ski Club: 
 
 Kendall Bowman - Collinsville David Callan ð Tulsa 
 Rachel Cathers ð Skiatook Barbara Chapman ð Tulsa 
 Carrie Dunn ð Broken Arrow Jim and Trish Lindsey ð Collinsville 
 Chris Lowther - Skiatook Melissa Moore ð Tulsa 
 Cynthia Sanders ð Porter Greg Spetter ð Tulsa 
 Jennifer Whitehead ð Glenpool 
 
If your personal information (including your email address) needs to be updated in our membership records, 
please contact me via email at redbud@webzone.net or by phone at 918-381-1345. 
 
You must be an active member to sign up for a ski club sponsored trip.  Club members must have a signed appli-
cation form on file with the club each year even if no information has changed. 
 
The club membership year runs May 1 to April 30.  Itõs easy, go to the Ski Club website www.tulsaskiclub.com, 
choose òJoinó from the menu, select the membership application, fill it out online, print it and mail it in to PO 
Box 702121, Tulsa, OK 74170. 

mailto:redbud@webzone.net
http://www.tulsaskiclub.com
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In Memory of Justin Sanwick   

 

The Tulsa Ski Club grieves the loss of one of our long-time members, a wonderful friend 

always ready with a big smile and a hug. A long time friend and TSC member Justin Sanwick 

died unexpectedly on Sunday, October 27 in Tulsa, apparently suffering a heart attack. 

Justin was 36 years old.  

 

Justin and his father Jim were race chairs for the Tulsa Ski Club a couple of years ago. Justin 

was a talented racer and skilled snow skier who always had a ready smile and hug for 

everyone. Our hearts go out to Justin's family. 

 

Many of us have wondered what we can do to honor Justin's life. Offers of help have been presented to the 

Sanwick family. Jim and Gay thought it would be nice to have a tree planted in his honor at their home. So, we 

as a TSC family are taking donations to help make this happen. If you feel led to donate, please send donations 

payable to:  

  

Michael Messimore  

817 W Juneau St. 

Broken Arrow, OK 74012  

  
Donations need to be received by November 12, or you may bring them to the November TSC general meeting.  

TULSA SKI CLUB 

SAVE THE DATE 
for the Karaoke 

Christmas Party, 

Dinner and Dance  
 

Friday, December 13  

7pm to 11pm  

LaFortune Park Club House  
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We are staying at the Chateaux at the foot of the 
mountain. The town of Crested Butte has great 

restaurants and bars. 
 

Great group rates on lift tickets and ski rentals. Free 
shuttles to town and back to the mountain. The trip is 

only 3 miles. 
 

Get acquainted dinner with the club one night. Free 
dinner on the bus to the mountain and back home.  

The Fun Trip of the season! 
 

Trip Captain Gwen Kearns 
918-344-3512 

January 16-21 
Only $439 
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WE NEED SOME HELP! After three straight years of winning first place, Kansas City 
has stolen our trophy for several years, and WE WANT IT BACK! Join the Watts 
consortium and the Elsberry clan for FIVE action packed days of skiing! 
 
Steamboat ... the lightest fluffiest òChampagneó snow in Colorado (and maybe North 
America). Ski beautiful bowls and trees, big wide blue runs, ski race at any ski level 
(and really improve your ski ability)! And Steamboat has great shopping and SUPERB 
nightlife. 
 
Flatlands ... a gathering of nine middle-US clubs to ski, snowboard and snowshoe 
race AND to have great parties ... WE ALWAYS WIN THE PARTIES! 
 
This is a great value ... $672 ôtil Oct 9 ($697 after) ... five days of fantastic skiing ... 
seriously discounted lift tickets and rentals ... three nights FREE dinner AND beer! 
 
Depart Tulsa: Tuesday, Jan 28, 2014 approx. 4 PM, fellowship and party ôtil 11 PM 
Arrive Steamboat: Wednesday, Jan 29, 2014 approx. 6 AM, change and go skiing 
Five days skiing and four nights of fantastic fun 
Depart Steamboat: Sunday, Feb 2, 2014 approx. 3 PM 
Arrive Tulsa: Monday, Feb 3, 2014 approx. 6 AM 
 

THIS IS THE GREATEST FUN POSSIBLE ON A SKI TRIP! COME JOIN US! 

January 28 - February 3 
Only $697 
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Presidentsõ Day Ski Vacation 
February 13 ð18, 2014  

 
DONõT DELAY IF YOU WANT TO JOIN US!!! 
THIS IS A SUCCESSFUL TRIP; WE TAKE TWO BUSES. 
ONE BUS SOLD OUT; STARTING ON THE SECOND! 
 
TRIP PRICE INCLUDES TRANPORTATION & LODGING 

$457 per person/double occupancy  
$277 extra person/sleeper sofa use   
 
Winter Park has 3 mountains, 19 lifts, and a variety of trails for any skiing 
ability.  Weõve got 2 & 3  bedroom units  at The Beaver Village Condos that are 
a 1-mile  òfreeó shuttle ride to the mountain base. The property has a heated 
indoor pool and 3 hot tubs. 
  
Board the sleeper bus in Tulsa on Thursday evening, February 13th; arrive in 
Winter Park the next morning for your first day of skiing; SKI UP TO 4 DAYS; 
leave Winter Park Monday afternoon and return to Tulsa Tuesday morning, 
February 18, in time for school and work. 

 
Meals provided on outbound and return trip. 3 nights at The Beaver Village 
Condos. Non-alcoholic beverages provided on the bus. Mountain Party for 
all ages. Free shuttle service around the whole area. Group rates for ski 
and snow board rental.  
 
 
Contact:  
Terry Gordon  

Home Phone:  918-294-1532  
E-mail:  me.t.gordon@juno.com  

Jene Harmon          
          Cell Phone: 918 -630-8444  
          E-mail: jeneharmon@gmail.com  

 GREAT DISCOUNTED LIFT TICKETS!!!  
                        Adult  Teen Child       
 18+ 13-17 6-12       
  2 of 3 days $118 $100 $ 67 
  3 of 4 days $165 $137 $ 97 
  4 days $211 $174 $125 
  Age 5 and under   SKI FREE!!! 

mailto:me.t.gordon@juno.com
mailto:jeneharmon@gmail.com
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TAOS  SKI  VALLEY 
February 27 - March 3 

Ski 3 Days 
 

$379 Double Occupancy 
 
 

Transportation and lodging. Pay all at once or 3 equal 
payments. Kincaid sleeper bus. Box lunch & soft drinks 

provided on the bus both ways.  
 

Lodging at Kachina Lodge. 1/2 mile north of historic town 
plaza. Indoor Jacuzzi and hot tub, bring your swim suit. 
Breakfast buffet included each morning (all  3 days). Live 

entertainment in the lounge and Happy Hour. 
 

Our Bus will shuttle you to and from the slopes once in the 
morning and once in the afternoon. The mountain features 
terrain for all levels of skiing. Snowboards are permitted at 

Taos Ski Valley. Group Rates for 3 days. Adult $177 lift ticket. 
$87 Sport rental pkg. Pay Don two weeks before departure. 

 
3 DAY Lift Pass: $177 Adult, $162 Teen/SR, $120 Child 
Sport Package Equipment: $87 Adult/Teen, $63  Child    

SNOWBOARD PACKAGE RENTAL $111, $90 Child 
MEMBERSHIP IN THE TULSA SKI CLUB IS REQUIRED 

 
Trip Captain Don Woolsey 
Phone/Fax 918-747-5133 

Email dhwoolsey@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:dhwoolsey@sbcglobal.net
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Spring Break 
March 14 -19th  

 
$460 per person, double occupancy 

Located in Summit County 75 miles from Denver, Copper 
Mountain is one of the most popular resorts in Colorado. The 

resort features 22 lifts and 126 marked trails on 2,450 acres of 
ski and snowboard terrain. Winter sports include snow skiing 
and snow boarding, along with snow tubing, snowshoeing, 
snowmobiling, ice skating, sleigh rides, dog sledding, cross 
country skiing, racquet and athletic club, spa facilities, ski 

après, shopping, and dining.  
 

Lodging is at the beautiful Copper Village Center. The per-
person price includes transportation on a sleeper bus and 

lodging at Copper Mountain. Equipment rental and lift tickets 
are available at group rates. 

 
Trip Captain  Michael Messimore 

918-269-4530 
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Tulsa Ski Club: Membership Application  
 
Membership year is May 1 to April 30. Enclose your check payable to Tulsa Ski Club. Please print legibly. Fill out, 
print, and mail to: Tulsa Ski Club, P.O. Box 702121, Tulsa, OK 74170. Membership year is May 1 to April 30. 
Application cannot be processed without payment. Enclose check payable to Tulsa Ski Club. 
 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
             First Name                      Last Name                       Spouseõs Name 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
                              Address                                             Apt. 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
             City                 State        Zip                            Email 
 
Check one: Renewal Ç or new member Ç  Home phone (___)____________ Work phone (___)_____________ 
 
Membership type (please check one)  Junior $30 Ç   Single $45 Ç   Single Parent $50 Ç   Family $60 Ç 
 
If this a family or single parent membership, list name and date of birth for all dependents. 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
                                 Dependent                                  Birthdate 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
                                 Dependent                                  Birthdate 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
                                 Dependent                                  Birthdate 
 
Note: Tulsa Ski Club (TSC), being a non-profit volunteer organization operated by and for the benefit of its 
members, will accept no responsibility or liability with respect to either person or property for any loss, 
expense, damage, injury, accident, delay, irregularity or inconvenience however occasioned, sustained or 
suffered in or during any trip, journey, tour, or activity or in the carrying out of any arrangements booked by or 
through TSC in connection with a trip. Membership dues or contributions to TSC are not tax deductible as 
charitable contributions for Federal Income Tax purposes. 
 
Liability: Any member causing damage to any form of transportation, accommodations, etc., will be liable for 
said damages. 
 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
                                  Signature                                    Date 
 

Payment  
 
Please mail this form along with a check or credit card information to TSC, P.O. Box 702121, Tulsa, OK 74170 -
2121 . If paying by credit card, please complete the information below. 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
                                          Name (as it appears on card) 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
                        Billing address                         City                State          Zip 

 
Card Type   Ç Visa   Ç Mastercard         Card Number_________________________________________ 

 
Expiration Month___________________________________   Year_____________________________________ 
 
 
 

Tulsa Ski Club, P.O. Box 702121, Tulsa, OK 74170 -2121. (918 -748-1757)  
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CLUB 

CALENDAR  

November  

General Meeting  

Tuesday, November 12  

Adkar Shrine Center (lower level)  

2808 S. Sheridan Road  

 

Tuesday, Nov. 12 General Meeting at Adkar Shrine  
 Center, 2808 S. Sheridan Road  
7:00pm Social Time 
8:00pm General Meeting 

November 21 Skierõs Night Out at Chimiõs         
5:30-7:30pm Mexican Restaurant on Cherry 
 Street, 1304 E. 15th Street, Tulsa 

Upcoming Activities:  

Dec. 26-31 Wolf Creek Ski Trip 

Jan. 16-21 Crested Butte Ski Trip 

Jan. 28-Feb. 3 Steamboat Ski Trip 

Feb. 13-18 Winter Park Ski Trip 

Feb. 28-Mar. 3 Taos Ski Trip 

Mar. 14-Mar. 19 Copper Mountain Ski Trip 

Mar. 24-29 Jackson Hole Ski Trip 

Note: SNO location is listed on the TulsaSkiClub.com website.  

RESTAURANT WEBSITE:  

HTTP:// CHIMISMEXICAN.COM/  

SKIERõS NIGHT OUT at 

Chimiõs Mexican 

Restaurant  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Chimiôs Mexican Restaurant 
1304 E. 15th Street, Tulsa  

(on Cherry Street)  

Thursday, November 21  
5:30pm ð7:00pm  

 
Be sure to come to our óSouth of 
the Borderô Skierôs Night Out 
where the staff of Chimi's will 
serve a bevy of appetizers, 

dinners and beverages (all at 
special prices).  
 
Bring your appetite! Bring a 
friend, too!  
 
Watch for the Giant Margarita 
Specials!!!   

HTTP://CHIMISMEXICAN.COM/
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TSC Offers Free Business Card 

Ad Space to TSC Members  

Are you a Ski Club member? Do you want to let others know your business??? Well not necessarily your 

personal businessé well, maybe that too! Seriously, a new service of the Ski Club is available to you. 

Members may now place a business card ad in our online newsletter free of charge. So email us a copy 

of your card and let other members know your business!! gowriluk@ cox.com and 

germanjmc1957@gmail.com. If you donõt have access to a digital version of your business card, you 

may also mail one of your business cards to Debbie Gowriluk, 3702 W. Twin Oaks Place, Broken Arrow, 

OK 74011. 

https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/mail/message/mailto?to=gowriluk%40cox.com
mailto:germanjmc1957@gmail.com
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